

Friday 15th December 2017 Newsletter 13 School & Governor contact 01453 757251 01453 758190 (Fax) Facebook @foxmoorprimaryschool Family Lives Helpline 0808 800 2222

School Nurse Contact 0300 421 8959

Early Years & Childcare 0800 542 02 02

 $childrens in formation @ glouce stershire.gov.uk\\www.Childrens Information Service.org.uk$

Website Glos. County Council www.gloucestershire.gov.uk

Friends of Foxmoor (FOF) Facebook:

friendsoffoxmoorschool Contact: Natalie Hombrado 01453 757251 (school office)

Diary

January

2nd Term 3 starts

2nd – 5th Week 3 School lunches

8th Clubs start

9th Reception class reading meeting 2.30pm

10th Year 3 visit to Corinium Museum 15th Reception class reading meeting

15th Swimming lessons for Years 2 & 4 15th No Judo today



Foxmoor Flyer

Class 6 Visit to Hanover Lodge

Last week Miss Beale's class spent Thursday afternoon at Hanover Lodge entertaining the residents and staff with some of their Christmas songs. This annual event is enjoyed by everyone who takes part whatever their age and this year it definitely brightened up a gloomy day.



Christmas Concerts

Despite the inclement weather our Carol Services went ahead on Tuesday afternoon and evening. We were pleased to see so many parents and grandparents who had braved the chilly weather and joined us for the celebrations. Well done to all the Junior children who took part and treated the rest of us to a tuneful and clear reminder of what Christmas is all about. Our thanks especially this year to Mr Bostock who soldiered on although he was not feeling at all well.

Christmas Parties

Thank you to everyone who sent in goodies for the Christmas parties this week and especially to the volunteers who helped to serve the children with food and drinks during the afternoons. Judging by the joviality in the hall the children thoroughly enjoyed their parties and are no doubt ready for their well-earned holiday.



Advanced Warning

If you are a Judo Club member please make a note in your diary that there will be no Judo Club on Monday 15th January. There will however be a Judo Club during the week beginning Monday 8th January when all other clubs will also be starting for the Spring term.



Swimming

Swimming lessons next term are for Years 2 and 4. Don't forget that payments are due in by Wednesday 10th January. Thank you.

Happy Holidays

We hope you all have a very Happy Christmas and wish you a happy and healthy New Year. School starts again on Tuesday 2nd January; gates will open at 8.45am.